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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER    INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
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The 38th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Niger
Statement of the Republic of South Sudan
Madam President
South Sudan delegation welcomes and thank the delegation of Niger for the National Report.
We would like to congratulate the Republic of Niger for their  cooperation  with regional and international human rights mechanisms.
South Sudan recommends the following:
1-  Implementation of  the  Ratification of  the ILO Domestic Workers Convention, 2011 (No. 189) (120.27) 4.

2-  Redoubling efforts  to put in place a national strategy and action plan on the eradication of slavery.

3- Implement the amendment, in 2019, of the law establishing the quota system to increase the rate of female representation from 15 per cent to 25 per cent for elected positions and from 25 per cent to 30 per cent for appointed positions

We wish Niger all the best and successful review. 

I thank you 
3rd May 2021
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